
 
 
From: Address Management (WODC)  
Sent: 22 March 2021 08:25 
To: Info <Info@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
Subject: SNN2021057 New Development 66 High Street Witney 
 
Good Morning 
 
Re: SNN2021057 New Development 66 High Street Witney 
 
We are currently in the process of renaming the development at 66 High Street Witney. 
 
The development will be accessed from the High Street so the plan is to address the flats using a 
new building name and numbers and the new cottages 66A & 66B. 
 
The developer has proposed the name “Charlbury House ” for the building name. 
 
Flats 1-5 
Charlbury House 
66 High Street 
Witney 
 
66A & 66B High Street 
Witney 
 
Please can you advise if the Town Council has any strong objections to this name.  If you could kindly 
come back to me by 5th April 2021. 
 
In the meantime should you have any other queries please contact me. 
 
Kind Regards 
                                                                                                                                                                                      
Tania Cole 
Address Management Officer| Business Support Services 
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